
U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :  

 Monday 4th November 
Firework display – 
School children and 
parents only  

 Friday 8 th November 
6S class worship at 
9:10am 
Parents welcome 

 Monday 11 th  November 
Remembrance Day  

 Tuesday 12 th November 
4:00 - 5:30pm 
Nursery Open Evening  

 Wednesday 
20 th November 
2:00 - 6:30pm 
Reception Parents’ 
Evening 

 Tuesday 26 th November  
Individual and sibling 
photos  

 Thursday 12 th  
December  
6:00pm 
Reception Nativity  

 Monday 16 th  December 
Reception trip to the 
pantomime  

 Thursday 19 th  
December 
End of Autumn Term  

 Friday 20 th  December  
INSET Day (School 
closed)  

O R M S K I R K  C H U R C H  O F  E N G L A N D  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
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Fireworks on Monday will start soon after 4.30pm. There will be hot and cold 
drinks and snacks. Please bring cash if you or your family would like the option of 
these. The refreshments will be at the base of the front field outside the 
staffroom. There is a Fireworks Donation option on Gateway if you would like 
to contribute towards the cost, there will also be buckets for cash at the display 
on Monday. 

The most important thing is to keep a close eye on where your child is. After 
collecting from school at the normal time, return well wrapped up. The toilets at 
the end of the office area will be open for your use. Staff will be in high visibility 
hats or coats. 

We would benefit from having some volunteers at this event. If you can volunteer 
then please let us know by emailing to office@ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk. 
Volunteers are needed for serving snacks and drinks and we need a few 
volunteers to wear yellow jackets and help direct people if they are going the 
wrong way.  

F I R E W O R K  D I S P L A Y  

Ofsted Report will be out on Monday. You should find it pleasant reading! ☺ 
When reading it you should feel proud of our school in general but also proud of 
your children’s behaviour and positive attitude and response to teaching and 
learning. 
 
Mrs Forshaw has started her maternity leave and Mrs Monks will be likely to be 
starting her maternity leave at the end of this month. Therefore, there will be a 
few lessons when your child will have a different teacher than before half term, 
and for RC Mrs Routledge will be teaching on Wednesday mornings and Fridays. 
 
Mr Fizz came back for the day today when he talked with a few children about 
what it is like living as a Muslim. Meanwhile, younger children were learning 
about the Hindu festival of Diwali. This neatly rounded off a whole school focus 
on inclusivity and the celebration of diversity which we have been prioritising 
since September. 

H E A D T E A C H E R  U P D A T E  

R E M E M B R A N C E  D A Y  

For Remembrance Day poppies are very welcome. 

Unfortunately, we have no school poppies to sell 

(the same is the case for many local schools). 

http://www.ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:head@ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:office@ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk?subject=Firework%20Display%20Volunteering


 

S C H O O L  A C T I V I T I E S  A N D  C L U B S  

Information Update No. 6 Page 2 

F U R T H E R  I N F O R M A T I O N  

Please see below for information about applying for 
primary school places. Online applications are 
already open. Don’t leave applying until the last 
minute! 

Achieve   Inspire Aim High Shine 

Mon 4 Nov Tue 5 Nov Wed 6 Nov Thu 7 Nov Fri 8 Nov 

Lunchtime 

Year 3-6 
Taekwondo 

Year 3-6 
Cross Country 

  
Netball squad 
development 

Year 5-6 
Choir  

Year 4 
Netball 

Busy Bees Club  
Library Club  

Busy Bees Club  
Library Club   

Busy Bees Club  
Library Club  Busy Bees Club 

After school 

 Football Club 
Year 1-2      

Infant Dance Club 
Tennis Club 
3:30 – 4:15 

Dodgeball 
Year 5-6 
Athletics 

Year 1-6  
Girl’s Football 

Taekwondo 
5:30 – 6:30 

Year 5-6 
Netball  

S W I M M I N G  D A Y S  

Reception, Year 1 on Wednesdays. 

Year 2 are starting swimming from Tuesday 12th 
November. 2P will swim after lunch and then 2W 
last lesson. Therefore, on Tuesdays from 12th 
November parents of 2W need to pick up their 
children from the swimming pool. 

Swimming for Year 3-4 continues on Thursday 
mornings, but not Thursday 7th November.  

Swimming for Pre School on Friday afternoons is 
now underway ☺ 

All children need a swimming cap or they may not 
be able to swim. These can be bought from either 
office for £5 (cash please).  

A F T E R  S C H O O L  T E N N I S  C L U B  

John from Ormskirk Tennis Club is going to run an 
after-school tennis club again this half-term. The 
club is on Wednesday from 3:30 to 4:15 pm. This 
term it is for Year 2-5.  

Please check your email for full details regarding 
tennis club registration. 

If you would like more information about the tennis 
club, please visit www.ormskirktennisclub.co.uk  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
https://www.ormskirktennisclub.co.uk/
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